
 

 

LATE SUBMISSION 

 

As Görele Fine Arts Faculty Graphic Design Department team, we sincerely thank you for your interest in 

our event. Another thank you is for our esteemed Jury Members who support us during this process. 

We decided to launch our exhibition with the theme of "What Unites Us” as online due to the Covid-19 

pandemic. We have received great reactions to our exhibition, which was launched online on April 27. 

During these days that we are more distant, we came together with designers from all over the world who 

have applied to our exhibition. And it was "World Design Day" that brought us together with our event. 

During this process, so much demands and submissions were made into our exhibition. We regret to say 

that some of these submissions could not reach to the evaluation process because of being late considering 

our deadline. Due to the importance of April 27 World Design Day and the purpose of our exhibition, it was 

not possible to delay the exhibition. But we wanted to make a decision as a team for these requests. In this 

period when the design unites us with this exhibition, we didn’t want to turn down these late submissions. 

So, we went into a process to create an alternative as soon as our exhibition is launched. After all, the 

purpose of our exhibition was to bring all designers together in the world with the theme of “What Unites 

Us”. As a result, we decided to evaluate “late submissions and requests” for the exhibition. 

 

The “late submission” process will proceed as follows; 

All conditions in the ‘Terms and Conditions’ document of our exhibition are still valid and will be applied. In 

accordance with the calendar for "late submission", you can send your designs with the theme of "What 

Unites Us" to our e-mail address "goreleguzelsanatlar@gmail.com" until 5 pm (Turkish Time GMT+3) on 

Friday, May 8, 2020. In this context, design works that have already been sent to us but cannot be 

evaluated due to the deadline will also be included in the evaluation process. 

Works that are taken for late submission will be published at the end of the procedure and will be included 

in our website https://whatunitesusonline.wixsite.com/wuuo and social media account, and 

documents for participation will also be sent to you. 

Thank you again for your interest and positive feedbacks. We wish you to stay healthy with design. 

 

Exhibition Team 
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